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Republic of Korea

information on The establishment of IP-OFDMA EVALUATION group in TTA
TTA (Telecommunications Technology Association, http://www.tta.or.kr) as an IT standards development organization in Republic of Korea would like to inform the establishment of Evaluation Group of “IP-OFDMA” technology under the auspices of Resolution ITU-R 9-2 in response to BR Circular Letter 8/LCCE/153
. This evaluation group will be set up in 2.3GHz Portable Internet Project Group (PG302) under the Radio and Broadcasting Technical Committee (TC 3) of TTA within March 9, 2007. 
TTA provides this information with the thought that it would be meaningful to inform our current status on the evaluation group by the recommended deadline, March 2 2007 mentioned in Circular Letter 8/LCCE/153 in the light of encouraging evaluation activities to other organizations. 
TTA will be pleased to provide further information on the detailed structure and the workplan.
Contact: Chair of TTA TC3 PG302: Dr. DaeHyoung Hong (dhong@sogang.ac.kr)

               TTA Secretariat: Mr. DaeJung KIM (kdj@tta.or.kr) 
________________







� Submitted on behalf of the Telecommunications Technology Association (TTA)


� From Resolution ITU-R 9-2: “For the purpose of interaction with the ITU-R, other organizations are those that are directly relevant to the work of the SGs and having acknowledged competency in the area of the work. Other organizations may include, but are not limited to, entities such as standard development organizations, partnership projects, forums, consortia, research collaborations, universities, and industry organizations.
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